



726 Minerals and Materials Engineering Building 1400 Townsend Drive Houghton, Michigan 49931-1295 906-487-3331 • Fax 906-487-2782 www.sas.it.mtu.edu/usenate

DATE:

April 12, 2018

TO:

Jacqueline E. Huntoon

Provost & VP for Academic Affairs

FROM:

Martin J. Thompson

Senate President

SUBJECT:

Senate Proposal 21-18

COPIES:

Glenn D. Mroz, President

Roberta M. Dessellier, Secretary of the Board of Trustees

At its meeting on April 11, 2018, the University Senate approved Proposal 21-18, "Revisions to the Constitutions & Bylaws". The Senate looks forward to approval of this proposal by the administration. Please keep me informed about the decision of the administration on this proposal and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Response of the Administration to Senate proposal 21-18:

Not approved in current form, and returned to Senate for editorial changes. Provost and Senate secretary have discussed the needed changes. Provost will reconsider when changes are made.

Jacqueline E. Huntoon, Provost & Senior VP for Academic Affairs

on behalf of the University Administration

Date

290ct 2018